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The children had a fantastic time
celebrating Chinese New Year! They
enjoyed tasting noodles and prawn
crackers, and some even wore their
traditional Chinese outfits—it was lovely to
see them taking part!

We’re excited to kick off another wonderful year of learning and fun!We’re excited to kick off another wonderful year of learning and fun!

🎊 Chinese New Year Celebrations

👕 Spare Clothes Reminder
Please ensure your child has a spare set of clothes at nursery, and don’t
forget to label them with their name.

📸 Family Tree Photos
The children love looking at and discussing their family
tree photos with friends and staff. If you haven't already,
please send in a photo to add to our display!

🚽 School Readiness: Toilet Training
If your child is starting school in September, toilet training
is essential. We are happy to support you, but we ask that
you begin practicing at home first. 

Please provide plenty of underwear and easy-to-pull-
up trousers to help your child develop independence.



📢 Attendance Policy for
Funded Children

If your child receives funded nursery hours,
please remember that it is a requirement
to inform us if they will be absent—
regardless of the reason, even for a duvet
day!

📅 Now Taking Bookings for
September 2026 & 2027!

Due to new funding policies, nursery places are filling up quickly. If you
know someone who has recently had a baby, let them know to secure their
spot early.

🥪 Lunchbox Guidelines
A gentle reminder that popcorn and peanut
butter (including some chocolate spreads
containing nuts) are not allowed due to
allergies.

💨 Asthma Care Plans
If your child has asthma, please inform us
so we can provide you with a care plan to
complete.

📆 Important Dates
Half-term break: February 17th (1 week)
New Fees from September 2025: £8.70 per
hour for extra hours

Thank you for your continued support! If you have any
questions, feel free to reach out.


